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Prebbleton Community Park to host fun day  
 
Selwyn residents are being invited to a community fun day at the new Prebbleton Community Park on 
Saturday 6 December. 
 
The park was opened to the public in July after construction and landscaping were complete, and the 
family opening event will feature live local music, a bouncy castle, children’s games, a free sausage 
sizzle, mini-Skate Jam and a number of spot prizes. 
 
“This will be a great community event for families from Prebbleton to enjoy the summer sun and 
celebrate the new shared space they have,” says Chris Martin, Selwyn District Council’s Youth 
Advisor. 
 
“There will be an afternoon packed full of fun activities in the new park so whether its kids rolling 
around on scooters and playing on the colourful playground, or families sharing a picnic in the sun on 
the benches, there will be something for everyone to enjoy.” 
 
The park has a range of areas to suit all age groups including a colourful playground with swings, a 
large train and a 7.5 metre climbing net. There is also a skate and scooter area, a covered area, 
picnic tables and a walking and cycling track. 
 
The fun day will be held from 1pm to 3pm on Saturday 6 December at the Prebbleton Community 
Park off Stationmasters Way. 
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